
From: Tao, Yang
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: FW: State street
Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 4:10:05 PM

Another one.

-----Original Message-----
From: Irene Wren <wrenwlaw@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 11:41 AM
To: Tao, Yang <YTao@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: State street

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I am a long time Madison resident.  I saw in the news an article about the Transportation Commission considering
closing State St to traffic on weekends for the summer and would like to say YES!  I think it is a terrific idea and
would encourage the Commission to at minimum try it out for this summer. 
In other cities where there are such pedestrian malls - permanent or weekends only  - have always proved to be very
popular.
Thanks for listening.
Irene Wren
Lakeside St
Madison
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